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        January 17, 2018 
 
 

Revaluation Property Inspection Announcement 
 
 
 
The Town of Chaplin Assessor’s Office has begun a town wide property revaluation for the 
2018 Grand List.  Data Collectors from Vision Government Solutions will be conducting the data 
collection phase of the revaluation process shortly.   
 
Each Data Collector will carry both a Vision photo identification badge and a Letter of 
Introduction from the Assessor’s Office.  Residents are encouraged to ask to view this 
identification before admitting anyone into their homes. 
 
If your property has not yet been visited by a Vision Data Collector, they will confirm its exterior 
and interior data and take an exterior photograph.  If a person 18 years or older is available at 
your home to allow entry, the data collector will request an interior inspection. 
 
An additional notice will be emailed and posted on the Town website, notifying property owners 
what streets the Data Collector’s will be visiting prior to the inspection phase starting. 
 
If no one is available at the time of the property visit, follow up letters will be sent to owners with 
information on how to schedule an inspection appointment. 
 
Vision Government Solutions employees and their vehicles are registered with the Chaplin 
Town Hall, the Resident State Trooper and the Assessor’s Office. 
 
If you have questions as to the identity of the Data Collector, please call the Chaplin Town Hall 
at 860-455-0073 x310, or the Assessor’s Office at 860-455-0073 x314, or 860-465-3024.   
 
Additionally, State Police Troop D can also be contacted at 860-779-4900. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  

 


